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Summer School 

Summer school will be offered this summer to help 

students earn back credit due to failed semester 

core classes. KMS Summer School will be by 

invitation only, so students who are required to 

attend will have a letter sent home before the end 

of the school year. Identified students must attend 

all classes, complete all work and follow the 

classroom rules in order to earn credit for a core 

class. Information about dates will be coming soon. 

 

Summer Camps 
Many local colleges, universities and other 
organizations offer summer camps for students.  
There are many opportunities for students to have 
fun and learn more about their interests through 
these camps.  If you or your student is interested in 
more information, contact Laura Kuperus in the 
counseling office.   
 

Kelloggsville Education Foundation 
The Kelloggsville Education Foundation is 
sponsoring a golf outing fundraiser on Friday, June 
7th at 9am at Briarwood Golf Course.  The cost is $75 
per person which includes 18 holes of golf with cart, 
lunch and prizes. Please call the main office for more 
details.  
 

End of Year Reminders 
*Library – All books must be returned by no later 
than May 15th. 
*Lost and Found – All items must be claimed by May 
30th.  Any remaining items will be donated to a local 
charity. 
*Medicine – All medicine must be picked up by 
Friday, May 31st or it will be disposed of. 

 

Sports  

KMS athletics will resume in August as we return to 
school. Fall sports that will be available for athletes 
are Football, Sideline Cheer & Volleyball. Be on the 
lookout for more information on various athletic 
camps we will host over the summer. To anyone 
who may have an interest in participating in a sport 
next school year, we will be hosting a Free Physical 
Clinic at KHS on May 20th. Please take advantage of 
this great opportunity as an updated physical (dated 
on or after April 15th) is mandatory to participate. 

Rocket Registration 

Rocket Registration will be on Wednesday, July 31st 
from 8am-12pm or Thursday, August 1st from 3pm-
7pm at Kelloggsville High School. A parent/guardian 
for each current and/or new student is required to 
attend Rocket Registration. 

* Parents/ Guardians: If you have changed phone 
numbers or addresses please be sure to let the 
school know so we can update your information 
before report cards or registration info goes out for 
next year. Thanks in advance!  
 

Upcoming Important Dates 
 
5/6 Choir concert 6pm @ KHS Auditorium 
5/10 Craigs Cruisers Trip 
5/24  Chicago and Mackinac Trips 
5/27 No School-Memorial Day 
5/29 White Caps Honor roll Trip 
5/31 Last Day ½ day – 11:10 a.m. dismissal 
6/7 Golf Outing –Briarwood Golf Course – 9am 
start 
 


